UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20686

May 18, 1992

TO: TMI-2 Advisory Panel Tran ipt Recipients

FROM: Michael T. Masnik, Designated Federal *¥Ticial,
TMI-2 Advisory Panel

SUBJECT: LETTER FROM P. CLARK, PRESIDENT GPUN, TO ADVISORY
PANEL CHAIRMAN A. MORRIS CONCERNING THE APRIL 16,
1992 ADVISORY PANEL MEETING

Attached is a copy of a letter dated April 20, 1992 received by
TMI-2 Advisory Panel Chairman A. Morris from Mr. P. Clark,
President of GPU Nuclear Corporation (GPUN). It discusses the
April 16, 1992 Advisory Panel meeting, and renews GPUN’s
commitment to a constructive and professional relationship with

the Panel.
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Michael T. Masnik
Designated Federal Official
TMI-2 Advisory Panel
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